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The Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Diabetes 

 

Dear Sir, 

I would like to thank you for assessing and reviewing our study. Please find enclosed our revised 

manuscript, entitled “Barriers that practitioners face when initiating insulin therapy in general 

practice settings and how they can be overcome.” by “Abdulaziz Bin Rsheed and Ian 

Chenoweth”, which we would like to submit for publication as a “systematic review” in your 

esteemed journal “World Journal of Diabetes”. 

You might notice the following changes in the revised manuscript: 

- Core tip and audio core tip were added. 

- PDF file for conflict of interest statement were added. 

- Revision and minor polishing for the abstract and the main text (according to the fixed 

journal format) was done. 

- Comments part were added to the manuscript. 

- Figure 1 and 2 (describing the search strategy in pubmed and ovid) were deleted based 

on reviewer (00506380) suggestion. 

- Figure 4 (barriers reported by primary care physicians to insulin initiation) was 

converted to table No 2. 

- Table 3 (possible solutions for insulin initiation delay proposed in literature) were added 

according to reviewer (00506380) suggestion. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Corresponding author 

Abdulaziz Bin rsheed 

Department of Family and Community Medicine, Prince Sultan Military Medical Hospital, 

Riyadh, Saudi Arabia 

E-mail: Abdulaziz_binrsheed@yahoo.com 

 


